
  
 

  

 
 
 
 

8th January 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As you are aware your child is currently working through their GCSE Food Preparation and 
Nutrition course. This week (beg 7th Jan) they will be starting the NEA 2 (Non-Exam Assessment) 
which is the practical element of the course.  
 
They have been presented with a choice of 3 different tasks from the exam board of which, they 
select one of these to complete. This part of the course runs over 20 hours; therefore, it is 
essential that your child is in attendance for their Food lessons, so not to miss any important 
parts of this exam.  
 
They will be trialling/cooking different recipes that they have chosen to showcase their technical 
skills on the following dates: 17th, 24th and 31st of January 2020.  
 
On Friday 7th February 2020 they will be in their 3-hour practical exam. I will contact you again 
nearer the date to keep you informed, of the times your child has been allocated.  
 
If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on 01509 263444. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mrs J Cole  
Teacher of ADT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


